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          We, the World Muslim Congress (as NGO with Consultative Status with ECOSOC) have gone through the draft of Convention on the Right to Development, have decided to endorse; accept and support all the 36 Articles and assure you of our total commitment. 


                                                  Senator 
                                                  Raja Muhammad Zafar ul Haq
                                                  Secretary General, World Muslim Congress 


